
Memo               
To: Board of Education

From: Amanda Herrera-Ford, Director of Human Resources

Date: January 21, 2025

Re: Position Elimination Recommendation 

The administration is recommending the elimination of the District Instructional Technologist 
position and recommending the addition of an Instructional Coach at West Campus to support 
EL/Bi-lingual students.  This position will mirror the position at Central and is needed due to the 
growing number of EL/Bi-Lingual students.
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